[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon to our rising 6th grade students and middle school families!  
	Our 6th grade teachers and staff are SO excited to meet you tomorrow evening at Bulldog Basics from 5-7:00 PM at Big Spring Middle School!  Feel free to come a little early, as we plan to screen temperatures prior to entering our commons.  Parents, we politely ask that you do your best to adhere to the 1 parent per household safety measure so we can social distance and house all of you in our auditorium.  Representatives from our tech. department will be available starting at 4:30 PM in our gymnasium for any parent who needs to sign the chrome book waiver or pay for the Accident Protection Plan for your child.  Lastly, if you have not registered your child for this event, please visit our middle school webpage where we house all the information, or you call our middle school office…it is not too late for you to register your child and attend tomorrow evening’s event!
	I’m looking forward to seeing and meeting all of you tomorrow evening!  Have a great rest of your day!
Mrs. Clarissa Nace
Middle School Principal
Big Spring School District
cnace@bigspring.k12.pa.us
(717) 776-2471 
